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S A F E T Y  R E C A L L  N O T I C E
Immediately Discontinue Using Any DRC 50 Suppressor

THIS POTENTIAL DEFECT PRESENTS A SERIOUS SAFETY 
HAZARD TO USERS AND BYSTANDARDS, WHICH MAY RESULT 

IN DEATH OR SERIOUS INJURY.

This safety recall notice applies to ALL Dillon Rifle Company DRC50 
suppressors, regardless of date of manufacture or serial number.

Reasons for Recall:
Dillon Rifle Company has determined that the current generation of DRC50 
suppressors contain a defect that could result in catasrophic failure. Dillon Rifle 
Company is conducting a voluntary safety recall.

Our Commitment:
Dillon Rifle Company is fully committed to the quality of its products and the safety of its customers. 
We sincerely regret the inconvenience that this situation may cause our valued customers and 
appreciate your cooperation in ensuring this process is handled safely and efficiently.

Corrective Action:
•Upon receipt, Dillon Rifle Company will inspect your suppressor for possible 
replacement or refund at no cost to you.

•Dillon Rifle Company will reimburse all shipping, transfer, and NFA tax 
stamp fees.

•All affected suppressors will be prioritized for the fastest possible turnaround.

What Should You Do:
1. Immediately stop using the DRC50 suppressor and remove it from the rifle.

2. Register your suppressor for recall.
     • Contact Dillon Rifle Company customer service department 
by emailing: steve.driscoll@dillonriflecompany.com or by calling: 
(480) 227-8743.

3. Return shipping and handling
     •Dillon Rifle Company will provide instructions and prepaid materials 
for the return of the suppressor.
     •Do not ship the suppressor until you receive official return instructions.

For more information, please contact:
Email: steve.driscoll@dillonriflecompany.com
Phone: (480) 227-8743


